
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. I have the following information. 

 
I would like to know the total Schools Block for schools in your Local Authority, the total High Needs 
Block and the amount of money transferred from the Schools Block to the High Needs Block or vice 
versa for 2012/13, 2013/14, 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17, 2017/18 and 2018/19. 
 

Please see below links to the Designated Schools Grant allocations for 2012/13 up to 2018/19. 
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20140107120523/https://www.education.gov.uk/schools/a

dminandfinance/financialmanagement/schoolsrevenuefunding/a00200465/schools-funding-
settlement-2012-13 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/dedicated-schools-grant-2013-to-2014 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/dedicated-schools-grant-2014-to-2015 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/dedicated-schools-grant-dsg-2015-to-2016 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/dedicated-schools-grant-dsg-2016-to-2017 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/dedicated-schools-grant-dsg-2017-to-2018 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/dedicated-schools-grant-dsg-2018-to-2019 

 

Please note the following: 
For 2012/13 the DSG was not split into blocks as it is now. This began in 2013/14. 

There was a transfer from the schools block to the HNB in 2018-19 of £2.355m. 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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